
VOICE OF THE VILLAS  
January 16, 2023 

 

 
MONTHLY VILLA BOARD MEETING 

Thursday, January 19th 
10:30 am 

Jacaranda Library 
 

  
 

VILLA POT LUCK PARTY 

Saturday, January 21st, 4:00 pm  
at the gazebo.   

Please sign up at the bulletin board and  
note your choice of dish to bring to this,  

our first party of the New Year.   
 
 

  
 
 
An Importment Message  
from the Masters Association to All Residents  
Please note to check your personal insurance policy for a LOSS ASSESSMENT RIDER or 
coverage.  Your agent can tell you if this is included in your policy as it would cover the SPECIAL 
ASSESSMENT which will be levied for damage from Hurricane Ian.  Kindly review the Master's 
website for further details re: the Assessment and other critical issues which impact both the 
Villas as well as our broader community. 
 
A Special Thank You to ALICE KIENITZ who has served on the Masters Board for four years, 
and as its President.  We thank you for your distinguished leadership. 
 

  
 
 

Important websites: 
https://www.chestnutcreekvenice.com 

http://www.myvocc.com 
 

 

https://www.chestnutcreekvenice.com/
https://urldefense.proofpoint.com/v2/url?u=http-3A__www.myvocc.com&d=DwMFaQ&c=euGZstcaTDllvimEN8b7jXrwqOf-v5A_CdpgnVfiiMM&r=HzDhtQi7r9jhfaBQNUjxpkvdBFTkNAn7IxDlJ0awDAs&m=GF7NnFEbWVuAkg_Jzm4j6kRzmVyML4CMrWKecxzYkZg&s=imhPcuLuttOx3AfalP4hhUbaDv-VJR-Ji5d22WWuVwo&e=


 
“Darkness cannot drive out darkness; only light can do that.  

Hate cannot drive out hate, only love can do that.” 
Dr. Martin Luther King 

 

 
 


